
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for field attendance, to take boast Al-Hikma’s
honorable history

In his meeting with the organizational leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in Baghdad on

25/6/2022, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, praised the role played

by Baghdad organizations in maintaining communication with the public and providing service in

the best conditions and capabilities, calling for pride in the honorable history of the symbols

of Al-Hikma National Movement, holding everyone responsible for the victory for the blood of

the martyrs and the sacrifices that were made.

His Eminence reiterated his position not to participate in the next government and that Al-

Hikma will continue its national role in converging the views of the political parties and

pressing towards forming a national service government capable of providing services and

bridging the relationship between the public on one hand and the political system and the

political process on the other.

His  Eminence  called  for  field  attendance  and  an  explanation  of  the  nature  of  Al-Hikma

Movement’s project and meeting the people and the public. H.E. considered the measure of the

political credit of Al-Hikma to the extent of the interaction of Al-Hikma leaders with the

public.


